
     

Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

Christ Centered– Living, Relating, Serving 

 

Sunday, June 13, 2021  
9:45 a.m. 

 

Prelude  

Call to Worship  

Prayer 

Gathering Hymn Come, Let Us All Unite to Sing  HWB #12 

Sharing Time   

Prayer 

Children’s Time  

Special Music God on the Mountain 

Scripture 1 Samuel 15:34 - 16:13  

 Mark 4: 10-12 & 26-34  

Sermon Mind the Soil 

Responding Hymn This little light of mine  

Offering Blessing  # 

Sending Hymn  Welcome Table 

Benediction  and Postlude 

 

Welcome Table 

I'm gonna sit at the welcome table. Repeat  
I'm gonna feast on milk and honey.   Repeat 

I'm gonna tell God how you treat me.   Repeat 
All God's children gonna sit together. Repeat 

I'm gonna sit at the welcome table.  



  TODAY June 13, 9:45 am  
Accompanist: Paige Zachariasen 
Worship Leader:  Les Rensink 
Gathering Hymn: performed by HMC Congregation 
Special Music: performed by Pastor Randall and Morgan Koehler 
  arranged by Marcia Schrock 
Children’s Time: . Joline Thomas 
Message: Nathan Epp 

Responding Hymn: performed by Cedarmont Kids 
Sending  Hymn: performed by Southern Gospel Revival  
Coffee Time: Vernon and Twyla Hofer 
10:45:  Sunday School for all ages 
 

NEXT SUNDAY  June 20, 9:45 am 
Accompanist: Amy Hofer Vetch 
Worship Leader:  
Special Music: by, Men’s Quartet 
Children’s Time:  Twyla Hofer 
Message: Pastor Randall 
Coffee Time: Cole Hofer 
10:45:  Sunday School for all ages 
 

HMC Sunday School and coffee time will resume TODAY for both 
adults and children. Adults will meet in basement and children in 
inter generation room as one class for all ages. Mask are optional 
it is at your own discretion. Teachers are not required to wear 
masks.   

Birth announcement: Charlene and Steve Friesen announce the 
birth of a new granddaughter, Ripleigh Jean Friesen, born June 8 
to Ben Friesen and Dayna Petersen. Ripleigh weighed 5 lbs. 13 oz 
and is 18 3/4 inches long. Great-grandmother from Hutterthal is 
Mildred Hofer. 

SD MCC Relief Sale Committee is requesting 10 pies from Hutter-
thal for the MCC Relief Sale on Saturday, July 10.   Please contact 
Edie if you are willing to bring a pie.  Pie tins will be provid-
ed.  Thank you 

SD MCC Relief Sale Bike Race/Ride Registration forms for the are 
available in the foyer.  Registration Deadline: June 25, 2021 
You may also download the form at https://

HMC June Project: 
Cash – The Banquet  

https://sdmccreliefsale.weebly.com/bike-riderace.html


Salem Mennonite Home: We are looking for volunteers to host Sat-
urday afternoon Bingo,  The afternoon starts at 2pm and lasts for 
approximately and hour, 3pm. You would be responsible for pass-
ing out cards & chips, calling numbers, engaging in conversation 
with the residents and offering a provided snack when the games 
are finished. You may do this as an individual, in pairs or small 
groups. If you would like to join our Bingo Volunteer Program, 
please contact Peggy Muchmore, Activities Director at 605-925-
4994 or ativties@salemmennonitehome.com. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Mennonite Women's Retreat is currently scheduled for September 
18-19, 2021 at Swan Lake Christian Camp.  Would you consider at-
tending this year?  Leadership is gathering comments regarding 
whether we should continue as is tradition, consider alternatives, 
or cancel for the year.  Currently, no programming is 
planned.  Please send comments, suggestions, or to volunteer as an 
organizer to Charity Ortman at charityjb@gmail.com, 925-7468, or 
text (574) 238-0692. 

MDS News: MDS in SD, the nearest need continues to be in Pine 
Ridge, where we continue to work on finishing the interior of the 
volunteer center.  There is continued need for painting and hanging 
drywall and doors.  We are planning for a return trip on the week of 
June 21.  Please spread the word and contact LeRoy Pullman or 
Dennis Ries know if you are willing to assist.  We will travel with 
the MDS van and meals and lodging will be provided.  

Just one more week until Central Plains Annual Meeting! Join us for 
(free) streamed worship services on June 18 @ 7:00pm with CPMC 
Exec. Conf Minister, Nathan Luitjens, June 19 @ 9:00am with David 
Fitch, and June 20 @ 10:00am for conference-wide worship with 
David Fitch. Each worship session will feature worship leaders 
from the Twin Cities. It’s also not too late to register for delegate 
sessions and workshops. For more information, registration and 
links to the streamed services, head to our website, 
www.centralplainsmc.org/annual-meeting-2021.  

News from MCC: June 22 at 7 p.m. CDT join James Wheeler & Linda 
Herr, Area Directors for Europe & Middle East, to hear The Gift of 
Love: Doing our part for healing and wholeness in the world. Regis-
ter for the webinar at mcc.org/mcc-webinar-series.  

mailto:activities@salemmennonitehome.com
mailto:charityjb@gmail.com
http://www.centralplainsmc.org/annual-meeting-2021
https://mcc.org/mcc-webinar-series


The MCC Alumni Gathering is July 9-11 and all MCC alumni and 
their families are invited to join us at Rocky Mountain Mennonite 
Camp. Please sign up by June 25!  
Current openings at MCC can be found at mcc.org. Current open po-
sitions include Canning & Trucking Manager, Multimedia Producer, 
Meat Canner and many international service opportunities 

 

 
 
 
 

Prayer Requests and Praise: 

• Asking for safe travel protection for Pastor Randall, Morgan 
and Vivienne as they travel back to Freeman this week. 
Support them with Your strength and grace.  

• Praise for Bible school last week and continued blessings on 
staff and kids 

• Central Plains Conference meeting on June 18-20, as they 
worship, learn and fellowship together as God's people. As 
they are Looking Forward to The Future of the church in a 
post-Christian/post-COVID world  

• Lord, give us peace and assurance that You will bring the 
needed rains. Help us to trust in You and find rest and assur-
ance that You always provide. 

• Please pray for Hailee Stele as she leaves this week on Tues-
day (June 15) for Army basic training at Fort Jackson in South 
Carolina. She has been living with Brandy Lima for the last 6 
months and attending school in Marion. After 9 weeks in 
South Carolina, she will return to the Freeman-area to com-
plete her senior year of high school and be deployed after 
graduation. Pray for Hailee for continued strength, discipline, 
and resolve over these next couple of months as she com-
pletes her training. 

Pastor Randall’s contact information: 
phone  - 309-208-6032 

email - pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com 
mailing address - PO Box 384 

818 S Albert St, Freeman SD 57029 
Church Office contact: 605.925.7186 

Office hours: 
Wednesday - Saturday: 7-11 am; 1-3 pm 

email: Hutterthal@goldenwest.net 

https://mcc.org/alumni-gathering
https://mcc.org/get-involved/serve/openings
mailto:pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com

